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If you are looking for a meaningful way to spend your summer break, consider coming to Honduras to 

help create a peace park. The goal of the project is to create a united community across the Americas. 

This is a movement to foster friendship, collaboration and solidarity with current and future generations 

of the Americas as we strive to develop a culture of peace.  

 

This August 2017 project will continue to make improvements that were started in the El Way Park in 

January 2017. 

 

Highlight reel from the Honduras PeaceIN Winter 2016 service-art trip. 

 

During the project we will:  

Construct a gazebo that will serve as a community gathering point 

Lay garden paths to beautify community space 

Refurbish concrete benches and structures with ceramic mosaics 

Visit local cultural and tourist attractions 

 

In addition, participants will have the opportunity to experience cultures different from their own and use 

creative problem-solving while working in teams with volunteers from North, Central, and South 

America. 

 

Please submit your application as soon as possible and no later than July 1, 2017 as space in 

limited: Apply. 

 

Participants are responsible for a $450 program fee in addition to their flight to San Pedro Sula, 

Honduras. Please arrive on August 7 and schedule your return for August 17. 



 

 

 
 

Please forward any questions to Carol Pobanz at peaceinproject@ gmail,com. 

 

 
 


